
Only 27% of US 

Representatives 

and Senators serving 

Indiana are women.

Women working 

full-time in Indiana 

earn only 72% of the 

income men do. 

Why You Should Promise a  
Girl Scout You’ll Vote 

Voting is important – Girl Scouts know that! It’s more important than ever right now 
because a Presidential election is coming up on November 5, 2024. 

Did you know that for the 2020 presidential election only 69.3% of eligible voters 
registered and only 65% of registered voters cast their vote – ranking among the 
lowest states for voter turnout (in.gov). Now is your chance to let your voice be heard!  

Why is your vote important to Girl Scouts? Because your vote can impact shocking 
statistics such as these: 

Although women make 

up more than half the 
U.S. workforce, they 

hold less than 28% of 
STEM jobs.

In Indiana, only 36% of 

seats of influence are 

held by females, while 

51% of the population 
is female.

Sources: Center for Women and Politics cwap.rutgers.edu; Jenn Hollern, consultant, systematic review;  
American Association for University Women aauw.org; Indiana Commission for Women in.gov

If you prefer to register to vote online,  
visit gsci.me/voterregistration24 or scan the QR code.
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